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   Facilities Planning Committee 
April 27, 2022 

Via Teams 
 
 
Attendees:      Lisa Bucher, Chief Budget and Compliance Officer 

Sal Cintorino, Chief Operations Officer 
Dr. Kimberly Kostelis, Interim Provost 
Dr. Frederic Latour, Faculty Senate President 
Dr. John Tully, Interim Vice President for Student Affairs 
Stacey Votto, University Counsel 
Anna Suski-Lenczewski, Chief Human Resources Officer 
Hank Altman, Campus Architect 
Kathy Poirier, UPBC Representative 
Jim Grupp, Director of Engineering 
 

 
 
Barnard Hall  

• New office for new CIE employee 
 

Willard/DiLoreto Hall  
• Pre Collegiate Access Services being renamed to CASA/use existing offices and relocate student 

workers 
 

Misc 
• College Office needs 120 offices at 185 Main St 
• Brotherhood Initiative approved/further discussion on cultural centers 
• Tranquility Center-cannot be group specific or dedicated space, cannot purchase group specific 

items/existing space at Memorial Hall not easily accessible/safety issues 
• Additional space for Nursing 
• Storage for Student Center-potentially in Student Center Garage 

 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rene Karas 


